
NO QUORUM 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY OF FARMINGTON HILLS 
COMMUNITY HEALTH COMMISSION 

FEBRUARY 16, 2022 – 6:30PM 
 
 

THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE FARMINGTON HILLS COMMUNITY HEALTH 
COMMISSION SCHEDULED FOR FEBRUARY 16, 2022 HAS BEEN CANCELED DUE TO 

NO QUORUM. 
 
 
 
 
 

Pamela B. Smith, City Clerk 
City of Farmington Hills  


